
Subcontractors Association of Alabama Presents the 2019 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsorships help make this event possible. Sponsors will be recognized through 
marketing, social media, our fall newsletter, our website and printed signage at the 
event. Sponsors can also set up company information at the event. We will need 
permission to use your company logo. If you are interested in sponsoring this event, 
please contact Jennifer Davis by e-mail jennifer@subala.org or phone  
(205) 981-0086.  

 
When: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 from 4:00-7:00 PM 

Where: Avondale Brewing Company, 201 41st Street S, Birmingham, AL 35222 
 

 Event Sponsor 

Company Name: ____________________________________________________ 

Contact: ________________________ E-mail:_____________________________ 

Address:____________________________________________________________ 

Amount to Sponsor:$_________________________________________________ 

Please send sponsorship form to Jennifer@Subala.org by August 30th. If you have any 
questions please call our office (205) 981-0086. Call to pay by Credit Card or Send a 
check to SubAla at P.O. Box 381236, Birmingham, AL 35238.  
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